- energycorridor

August 17, 2020

Re: Letter of Reference for Mr. Osiel Oz Mendoza

To Whom this May Concern,

Please allow this letter to serve as a highly favorable letter of reference for Mr. Osiel Oz
Mendosa for his work as a licensed irrigator and as a skilled and respected supervisor of
of irrigation technicians.

Mr. Mendosa has always performed the contracted irrigation-related services for the
Energy Corridor District both promptly and with the utmost professionalism. His
knowledge, skills and dependable oversight has been very valuable to the District.

If you need any additional information, please call me at 281-759-3800.

Sincerely,

y 77

Robert Rayburn, ASLA, LEED AP
Landscape Architect

Energy Corridor District

777 N. Eldridge Pkwy, STE 270
Houston, TX 77079

(281) 759 - 3800
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August 3, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to serve as a reference and/or referral for Osiel Mendoza whom I have
known and worked with over 5 years. Over this time period, Osiel handled the irrigation
tasks as Project Manager and/or Irrigation Manager for the Landscape Company I use for
the two entities listed below.

Osiel regularly delivered the quality expected for his responsibilities and was dependable
to complete both regular and additional tasks on time and budget. Always very
professional.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 281/584-1390.

Respectfuily,

N Williams

Mike J. Williams
Director, Corporate Building Operations
Sysco Corporation

Vice President
Enclave Parkway Association

Sysco Corporation 1390 Enclave Parkway Houston, Texas 77077-2099 281/584-1390



